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February 23, 2012 "T"""" 

Clay Faber 
Sempra Energy Utilities 
Regulatory Affairs 
8330 Century Park Court, CP32D 
San Diego, CA 92123-1530 

Re: Extension Request for the Development of a Cross-Utility Standardized Integrated 
Audit Tool (Task 4) of the Statewide Integrated Demand Side Management (IDSM) 
Program Implementation Plan Approved in Advice Letters 2139-E-B/1921-G-B 
(SDG&E) and 4066-B (SoCalGas). 

Dear Mr. Faber: 

I have received your letter dated January 31, 2012 requesting an extension of time for San 
Diego Gas and Electric Company and Southern California Gas Company (the "Joint 
Utilities") to complete Task 4 of the Statewide IDSM Program Implementation Plan, as 
identified in the above-referenced advice letters. The original date for completion of Task 4 
was "by" 2012 which we have understood to mean within the 4th quarter of 2011. Your 
January 31,2012, letter requests an extension for the Joint Utilities to complete Task 4 within 
the 4th quarter of 2012 for your residential customers and the 2nd quarter of 2013 for your 
small business customers. 

I understand that Energy Division staff overseeing the IDSM activities is aware of this 
request and recognizes the Joint Utilities' stated justification for the extension as an effort to 
pursue the best value for ratepayers from an implementation cost and functionality 
perspective. The extension allows the Joint Utilities to utilize a vendor who was also selected 
to provide other customer presentment options to Sempra's customers, including the 
Dynamic Pricing Project that is expected to be incorporated into the integrated audit tool. 

Pursuant to Rule 16.6 of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, the Joint 
Utilities' request for an extension of time is granted. The Joint Utilities shall complete Task 
4 as described in the Statewide IDSM Program Implementation Plan no later than the 4th 

quarter of 2012 for its residential customers and the 2nd quarter of 2013 for its small business 
customers. 

The Joint Utilities shall serve a copy of this letter by email on all parties listed on service lists 
in the following proceedings: A.08-07-21, A.08-07-22, A.08-07-23, and A.08-07-31. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Clanon 
Executive Director 

SB GT&S 0213044 


